

October 25, 2005

Shane Partlow Theatre A Go-Go, Inc. 9646 Lucerne Ave., #106 Culver City, Ca. 90232

Dear Shane:

Just wanted to let you know how much we enjoyed having "Queen of Bingo" perform here at EPAC® Saturday night. The audience just loved the show. Patrons were coming up to me at intermission saying how true to life it was and how they knew ladies at their Bingo games who were exactly like Sis and Babe.

There was a group of seven sisters who attended the show together because their passion is bingo and they play each week. One of the sisters took charge of getting the tickets and she made special bingo card invitations to distribute with the tickets. They just howled during the show and had the best time.

Each of you are very talented and a pleasure to work with. We hope we have an opportunity to bring you back sometime soon.

Thank you for filling the house with laughter and best wishes with all of your future shows.

Penny Rostamali

Development Director

The official registration and financial information of Eichelberger Performing Arts Center may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.